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Karthika Krishna Pillai

From: Karthika Krishna Pillai
Sent: Thursday, 22 August 2024 9:39 AM
To: 'Alexander.Keller@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au'
Subject: FW: NSW Government concurrence and referral request (CNR-56328): Request for 

Agency consideration
Attachments: CNR-56328 - DA220230669 - D&R OFP - Development of 16 Macpherson Road, 

Warriewood.PDF

Hi Alexandar 
 
Hope you are keeping well. 
 
I was asked to get in touch with you to understand the re-referral changes that affect DPIRD 
fisheries with this proposal (please see the trailing email). 
 
We have provided an advice earlier (see attached). 
 
Just trying to understand whether this needs to be updated after the proposed change. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
Karthika Krishna Pillai | Fisheries Manager – Coastal Systems Unit 
NSW Department of Primary Industries and Regional Development | Fisheries 
66 Harrington St, The Rocks, Sydney, NSW, 2000 
M: 0456 985 908| E:  karthika.krishnapillai@dpi.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 

From: DA Planning Portal <daplanningportal@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 9:25 AM 
To: Karthika Krishna Pillai <karthika.krishnapillai@dpi.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: NSW Government concurrence and referral request (CNR-56328): Request for Agency consideration 
 
Good morning Karthika, 
 
We were asked to request a re-referral due to amended reports being submitted by the applicant, please refer 
to the attached document for an outline of proposed changes. The other amended documents should also be 
on the portal.  
 
If you need further information regarding this application you can also contact the responsible planner, 
Alexander Keller at Alexander.Keller@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au, as he might be better able to advise you of 
any changes that may affect you. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Yasmine Fricker 
Specialist Administration Officer  
  
Business Systems & Administration 
yasmine.fricker@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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From: Karthika Krishna Pillai <karthika.krishnapillai@dpi.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 4:22 PM 
To: DA Planning Portal <daplanningportal@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: FW: NSW Government concurrence and referral request (CNR-56328): Request for Agency consideration 
 

Hi team 
 
Could you kindly let us know the changes proposed with this referral request? 
 
We have provided an advice earlier (see attached). 
 
Just trying to understand whether this needs to be updated after the proposed change. 
 

 
Karthika Krishna Pillai | Fisheries Manager – Coastal Systems Unit 
NSW Department of Primary Industries and Regional Development | Fisheries 
66 Harrington St, The Rocks, Sydney, NSW, 2000 
M: 0456 985 908| E:  karthika.krishnapillai@dpi.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
 

We stand on Country that always was and always will be Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the Traditional 
Custodians of the land and waters, and we show our respect for Elders past, present and emerging. We are 
committed to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically 

through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work.  
 

From: NSW Planning <planning.apps@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 12:38 PM 

To: DPIRD AHP Central <ahp.central@dpird.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: NSW Government concurrence and referral request (CNR-56328): Request for Agency consideration 

 

 


